by the Architects, under the leadership of Alfred Mell,
ten days being spent on this task. At each plate there
was placed a grab bag, containing many articles of use,
kindly donated by prominent Chicago firms.

The Alumni who so generously gave their time to
make this banquet the great surprise and stupendous
success were Charles W. Hill, Harold Munday, H. W.
Martin, John Lizars, Protessor D. P. Moreton, and Pro-
fessor John J. Schommer. These men with a committee
of nearly five-hundred men were successful in bringing

in delegations from all over the country.

The annual business meeting was held on December
28th at the Medinah Athletic Club. President Emeritus
Howard Raymond made a short talk as did Mr. Roy
Henderson, Alumni Trustee. Many changes of the Con-
stitution were effected and the annual election was held.
The officers elected will serve for a term of two years.
Mr. Morris W. Lee of the class of 99 was elected to
replace Ralph H. Rice 97 on the Board of Managers
as was Mr. Louis A. Sanford 02 to replace Henry L.
Nachman ’02. The Vice-Presidents who were elected
are to act in the capacity of chairmen of the various
committees. John J. Schommer was elected President,
Fred Heuchling Vice-President, and David P. Moreton
Secretary-Treasurer. Entertainment in the form of mu-

sicians and dancers was provided throughout the dinner.

ALUMNI ON THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Schommer, Harper, Henderson, Hills, Munday, Alschuler

David P. Moreton

ALUMNI TRUSTEES

Roy M. Henderson ‘02
Alfred S. Alschuler ’99

Robert B. Harper ’o5
John J. Schommer 12

Charles W. Hills, Jr. ’11
Harold W. Munday ’23

BOARD OF MANAGERS

Morris W. Lee '99

Louis A. Santord ’o2
Clinton E. Stryker ’17
Henry W. Regensburger ’25
Charles W. Burcky ’27
Edward F. Pohlman ’10
James A. Whittington 14

Forty-five



